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Some Pictures from the Coffee Social 

The Crew who set up and made the social a special 
event 

Below– Two of our welcome committee members  



Looks like the goodies were quite tasty! 

Some of the residents 



More residents’ pictures 



Mark your calendars 

 

Saturday, November 10 

 50’s Themed Pot Luck Dinner starts at 5 pm 

 Bring your favorite dish to share 

 Bring your own drinks 

 Dress in your best 50’s outfit OR come as you are 

 DJ with dancing from 6-9 pm 

 Community Center 

 $5 donation for DJ Brian will be collected 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

 November  20 

 7 pm 

 Community Center 



Christmas for the Guards is back!!  

 Last year many of you showed your appreciation of 
the work our guards do for all of us.  The Guards re-
ceived gift cards and food for Christmas and New 
Years’ days at the guard house because of your gen-
erosity.  IF you are interested in donating again, 
please stop by the Westminster Community Office 
to see Paul or Jessica OR contact Betsy Rosser at  

brosser@brockport.edu   Let’s make it a special holi-
day time for our Guards!!! 



Code Enforcement Committee 

 

We are looking for Westminster volunteers to work 
on  a code enforcement committee. We had the 
committee in place several years ago and Vincent 
Berta, head of Lee County Code Enforcement said 
the commission was a great help to his office in 
finding and enforcing violations.  Volunteers would 
go out once a month and patrol neighborhood 
streets for violations such  as garbage in front of 
houses, cars illegally parked, abandoned cars, land-
scape issues etc. 
Vince would meet with interested community mem-
bers and explain how to set this up 
If you are interested please send an email to 
epaolella@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:epaolella@gmail.com


Holiday Trains 

 

It's that time of year again, We are starting to put 
the village together again. 
Dates: Thanksgiving - New Years Eve  
Days:   Wednesday-Sunday 6p-9p 
Where: 2105 Oxford Ridge Circle 
 
 
Come enjoy some Holiday Cheer  and reminiscing. See 
if you can find any new additions. 



Ladies Book Club 

The Book Club has started for the season.  IF you en-
joy reading and discussing books, please contact  

Alice Sems at alicesems@msn.com to become part of 
the group.  She can give you more information and the 
book titles the group is discussing– 1 per month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Time to change our Clocks 

 Remember to fall back 

 Sunday Nov 4  

 Turn your clocks 1 hour back 



Drinks in the Driveway 

 

The weather is cooling and we're ready to begin Drinks 
in the Driveway again this season. This is a great way to 
meet your neighbors within the community! This event 
became popular last year and brought folks together for 
a few hours to meet each other and chat.  

If you are interested in hosting, please contact Tari 
Ede at 239-770-1225 or tari@tariede.com with the 
date and time that you would like to host. Please take a 
look at the Community Calendar to be sure that you are 
not scheduling in conflict with another event.  

Two tables and the Drinks in the Driveway yard sign will 
be delivered to the host/hostess prior to the event. 
The hosts only requirement is to provide ice, paper 
goods and plastic ware. Participants bring their own 
drinks, a chair and snacks/appetizers to share. If you 
have any questions, please contact Tari.  

Thank you! 

mailto:tari@tariede.com




Please send pictures of all of the events to share in 
the following crier. 

The Crier is your newsletter.  IF you have a new neigh-
bor, please have them e mail the crier so they can be 
added  to our listing.  IF you have moved out of the 
community you may still see the Crier online via the 
web site– westminstercommunity.com   

Please forward items or pictures to westminstercri-
er@gmail.com at least 2 weeks ahead of time for 
publication.  This address is just for submitting items 
to the crier.  Concerns about information appearing in 
the crier should be addressed at the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

November 10 

 

 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 


